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As a 12-year resident of Oregon, I 100% oppose making in-person voting on the date 

of an election the standard method, please vote NO on measure SB 210. In-person 

voting creates unnecessary challenges for many residents to vote. Vote by mail has 

been an excellent method for voting in all elections for the last 12 years of my Oregon 

residency. It's safe, efficient and ensures time for voters to research each item 

beforehand and as they vote, ensuring more informed voting choices. On occasion 

when there was question of authenticity of my signature on my ballot, I had to go to 

the County's office to prove my signature. While this takes time, it shows that there 

are already security measures in place to stop fraudulent voting. The Trump 

administration lied and continues to lie about losing the 2020 national election, 

causing unneeded and ill-informed questioning of our voting system. Oregon's 

secretary of state has done an excellent job ensuring our voting system is safe and 

this is a massive waste of time and money to be putting SB 210 in the system. I ask 

that you vote NO on measure SB 210. 


